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The Computer Engineering students and Electronic Technology students
from the Faculty of Industrial Technology had a field trip to Meteorological
Department, Bang-Na, Bangkok, on May 10, 2019. This field trip aimed to develop
the students’ performance, to promote positive attitudes towards their profession
as well as to provide them knowledge and experiences for being adapted into

their careers in the future.
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